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From: Andrew Pegler [acpegler@bigpond.com]
Sent: Thursday, 23 April 2009 9:48 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Electoral Redistribution.

Dear Sirs, 
As a resident now of the seat of Flynn, and previously living in Maranoa, I would like to once again reside in Maranoa. 
Living 56 km from the small community of Yaraka, and 136 km from Isisford, our cultural, social and business links 
are towards the South-East parts of the state. 
The bulk of the population of Flynn live in or near Gladstone. Many of the residents from this district have never been 
there, as there are no major direct highways there, as well as little social or business ties there. 
Historically, our major highway access, and most of our business and social ties, are along the Landsborough and 
Warrego highways. We find that our social and environmental issues are similar to many in the electorate of Maranoa. 
As such, please return our communities to this electorate. 
yours sincerely, 
Andrew Pegler. 
Navarra Stn., 
Isisford. 


